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Good Afternoon,
 
As discussed in this morning's meeting, please find attached the following documents for your information:

* The endorsed CHQ Communications Plan
* The body of a letter in response to a recent enquiry regarding future services (for your information)
* The proposed WM HHS Transitional Service Plan Proposal (until implementation of the future
enhanced model of care)
* The proposed SW AETR model of care discussed at this morning's meeting - please note this is a
CONFIDENTIAL DRAFT which is still under development and not for distribution.  A formal
consultation process will be undertaken in the very near future to solicit feedback and comment.

Thanks again for your time this morning and warm regards,
Ingrid
 
 
Ingrid Adamson
Project Manager - SW AETR
Office of Strategy Management

Children’s Health Queensland
Hospital and Health Service

Level 1, North Tower
Royal Children's Hospital
HERSTON  QLD  4029
www.health.qld.gov.au/childrenshealth
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